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February is the shortest month, but we have so much planned.

We will start the month with Groundhog’s Day, Valentine’s Day and

President’s Day.

We will continue to learn the letters in our last names and our new shape

this month is the Heart. The children will be practicing early writing skills,

and we will continue to do crafts and projects to help strengthen their grip.

Our Valentine’s Day Party will be on Wednesday, February 14th. Signup sheet

for party goodies will be posted in the front hallway. Your child may bring in

valentines for their classmates. We have a total of 14 children and they will

all have a decorated bag to hold their Valentine’s Day cards. It is easier to

hand out valentines if students' names are not on each valentine, please

remember to sign each from your child. This month we will be also studying

Penguins, Polar Bears, the Weather and we will have a visit from a Dentist to

learn how to keep our teeth healthy.( date TBA)

The children are doing a great job with their Show and Tell. If we have a day

off or a snow day and your child is scheduled for that day, they may bring it

in on the next scheduled school day. The Beechwood School will be closed on

Monday, February 19th for President’s Day.

Thank you,

Mrs. Dee

Miss Neil


